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Hello all Honored Ladies and Sir Knights! 
 
SK Michael and I have been having a busy pro-
ductive summer. We hope you all are as well! 
Our Golf Tournament in June was a huge suc-
cess! Many thanks to the committee for all their 
hard work. We are looking forward to this being 
an annual event. Supreme Council in July was 
AMAZING if somewhat hot! HL Mary and SK 
George had a fantastic session and the total 
raised for Diabetes Research was $481,800! HL 
Stella and SK Allen’s installation was beautiful 
and their goal for the year is $500,00. We have a 
lot of work to do. I know I can count on NY to 
rise to the occasion.  
 
Mystic Court will start off our Official Visit 
schedule on August 13th. We are looking forward 
to seeing everyone and having a great visit! 
 
DeMolay Convention is August 18-21 at Camp 
Turk. It is a beautiful setting. If you are free, 
please come out and support the young men.  
 
Our annual youth day at Seabreeze Park is Au-
gust 28th. This event is always huge success and 
supporting our youth is so important! I am look-
ing forward to reporting on it.  
 
September and October will also be very busy 
with Official Visits, Triangle Convention, Eastern 
Star Grand Session, the Deputy Grand Masters 
Ball, and Hamilton Euchre Tournament. If any-
one needs information on any of the above, 
please reach out. The more the merrier! 
 
We also have a Special Session scheduled.  The 
session will be September 29th. We have some 
Grand Court Bylaws to discuss and review, to 
vote on a session, and an Initiation. If you have 
petitions and would like to have them initiated at 
this session, please let me know. Friday evening 
will be a Monte Carlo night and dinner buffet, 
Saturday we will do tours of the Care Communi-
ty Campus and the Masonic Medical Research 
Institute and Saturday evening we will do Queen 
Christina’s Table. It should be a great time! I 

hope you all can attend.  
 
We are always looking for members and if 
you know of anyone who would like to join 
us please don’t keep quiet! Invite them to a 
fun event and let them see what we do! 
 
Have an enjoyable fall and we hope to see 
you while we’re out on the road! 
 
HL Stephanie  



Dear Honored Ladies and Sir Knights,  

As summer begins drawing to a close, I and Honored Lady Stephanie hope all of you 
have enjoyed spending time with your families and friends.  

As we move forward into Fall there are numerous community activities where we 
can tell our story as The Order that Fights Diabetes. Find one where you can set up a booth 
and tell people how great our Order is, letting them know our contributions to advances in 
treatment of this terrible disease. We can send you digital files with information concerning 
our Order and its Fight to Defeat Diabetes. Then you can print off as many as you need.  

We visited New Rochelle and the new Masonic Care Community facility there during 
their Strawberry Festival. People were very interested in our cause, quite willing to talk with 
us and seemed to want to learn. Many also donated money as we gave away water. The key 
is to smile and approach them with eagerness. Ask them if they would be interested in join-
ing with us in our mission. Take down their names and numbers and follow up with an in-
formational meeting that you invite them to.  

Out fight against Diabetes requires that we grow, and I can with certainty state that 
all of our Courts can grow. Several courts have received petitions already. If you tell people 
about us, they will join! If you need help or have questions about getting set up for a public 
event, or otherwise respecting membership, call me or Honored Lady Stephanie. We are 
here to help you grow.  

We look forward to seeing you at Official Visits. God Bless our Courts and our Order, 
and help us win the fight against Diabetes.  

 

 

SK Michael Storck 



Hello Grand Court of New York,  

 

Last month in Tulsa, OK; I was so very humbled to be elected to Supreme Associate Matron, Order of the 
Amaranth, Inc. It is my honor to represent the Historic Grand Court of New York and as such all of you.  

Thank you to all who have sent congratulations to me. It means so much.  

This is quite a unique position since there have only been 125 honored ladies hold this position prior to 
me. I said the historic Grand Court of New York, this is because the very first SRM was from New York as 
1 of the 23 doing a second term consecutively. There have been 15 Sir Knights of New York serving over 
the years. The first being Robert McCoy. I hope that you will all take heart in the legacy we in New York 
have with the Supreme Council and the Order of Amaranth. Remember, we are to live our obligation 
guided by truth, faith, wisdom & charity. Serving others not being served by them.  

The Amaranth Diabetes Foundation gives awards for milestones in donations; at present NY has a cumu-
lative total of $668,998.82 in donations; we will reach a milestone of $1,000,000.00 when we give another 
$331,001.18. It would be great to see this accomplished soon. I know HL Hillary Johnson, who is a mem-
ber of the ADF board would be beyond thrilled to reach this milestone as well as every member. There is 
also a Legacy donation that can be set up to be given from your estate, also. Consider this avenue.  

Again, thank you for being a part of this incredible journey for our organization. Much, love, prayers for 
good health & prosperity for all.  

 

Susan Patchin, Supreme Associate Matron 

Hello Amaranth Family,  

I hope your summer was wonderful. Our summer has been very busy. We started off with a bang and had 
our first golf tournament on June 26th. Everyone had a great time. The food was great and so was the 
golf. A great time was had by all with a lot of laughs. We raised more than expected due to the hard work 
of the volunteers. Our volunteers did an awesome job of helping with check-in, pictures, raffles, set up 
and clean up. I appreciate each and everyone that helped. A special thank you to all of our sponsors for 
their generous donations and to all those who donated baskets for the basket raffle. We had over twenty 
raffle baskets donated and 14-hole sponsors. We are already planning next years second annual tourna-
ment and expect even better results.  

The ways and means committee have been busy as well. I hope you have been 
able to participate in some of the online parties we have been having. Each 
month we will be hosting a fundraising online party and part of the proceeds 
of each sale is going to our fundraising efforts. Our September online party 
will be Norwex, it’s a great way to get your fall cleaning supplies and help sup-
port our Grand Court. October 

Thank you HL Kathy Koller  



Happy Fall Honored Ladies and Sir Knights,  

 

I can’t believe Summer is over and we have started to enter into Fall. It seems just like yesterday that Mother Nature decid-
ed to grace us with her presence of warm weather. Now is a time for lounge wear of Legging’s and Sweaters by the campfire 
with a warm cup of your favorite hot beverage.  

 

This summer has been packed with many adventures and fun things. We kicked off the summer with the 1st Annual Golf 
Tournament. For our 1st we had a great turn out. Stay tune through out the year for dates  next  year. The more the merri-
er! Then I took a trip, stayed at the Masonic Care Community and went to Mystic Court’s Official Visit. Though the meeting 
was not held the turn out was great and it was wonderful to see familiar faces along with putting faces to names. Then was 
the Youth Appreciation Day at SeaBreeze, again prepare yourselves for next summer for this as well.  

In between the fun things with Amaranth, I as well was able to squeeze in family fun adventures, between taking my father 
to the NASCAR race, spending family time down at my camp in Prattsburgh to then a surprise trip with friends to the Wat-
kins Glen NASCAR race.  

 

As we enter Fall, the schedule becomes a little more busier with upcoming Official Visits, other Jurisdiction Grand Court 
Sessions starting. Let the travel’s begin. Please make your way out to our Subordinate Court’s Official Visits as much as pos-
sible. Our GRM and GRP has done a wonderful job this year in having as many as we can on the weekends. Showing sup-
port also helps our members want to do better work, invite new people to 
show our fraternal bond and fun we have.  

 

Remember as we enter the Holiday time frame, you only do your best 
and be your  best when you surround yourself with amazing family and 
friends.  Cherish them, enjoy time with them, take time for yourself. We 
all know from this summer sadness can strike at any time.  

 

Until then, I hope to see you along the Amaranth Trail.  

HL Jessica Kerr 

 



 

 

 

September 17th:  

Hudson Valley #5 Official Visit 

 

September 19th:  

Queen City #3 Official Visit 

 

September 29th - October 2nd:  

Special Session /  Retreat Weekend  

@ Delta Hotel by Marriott - Utica, NY 

 

October 29th:  

Legend Holly #166 Official Visit 

 

November 12th:  

Hamilton #2 Official Visit 

 

November 19th:  

Regal #1 Official Visit 

 

May 18-20th:  

124th Grand Court Session 

@ Delta Hotel by Marriott; Utica, NY 

 

 

TBD - Saratoga Official Visit 

 

 

Grand Royal Matron & Patron Sched-







September: 
 22nd-24th: Idaho Grand Court -  
   Riverside Hotel, Boise 
 29th-1st: Iowa Grand Court -  
   Davenport Masonic Center, Davenport 
October: 
 13-15th: Wisconsin Grand Court -  
   Wintergreen Resort & Convention Center, Wisconsin Dells 
 14-15th: Illinois Grand Court -  
   Keller Convention Center Holiday Inn, Effingham 
 20-22nd: North Carolina Grand Court -  
   Fayetteville Masonic Center, Fayetteville 
November: 
 3-5th: Alabama Grand Court -  
   Hampton Inn & Suites, Orange Beach 
 10-12th: New Mexico Grand Court -  
   Sheraton Uptown, Albuquerque 
February: 
 9-11th: Virginia Grand Court -  
   Wyndham Virginia Beach Oceanfront, Virginia Beach 
 9-11th: Colorado Grand Court -  
   Double Tree Hotel, Greenwood Village 
 23-25th: South Carolina Grand Court -  
   Landmark Resort, Myrtle Beach 
April: 
 6-8th: Tennessee Grand Court -  
   Park Vista Doubletree Hotel, Gatlinburg 
 16-19th: Pennsylvania Grand Court -  
   DoubleTree Resort by Hilton Hotel, Lancaster 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Supreme Council  



 September: Norwex 

 October::Color Street Nails 

 November: Epicure 

 

 Other Monthly Fundraisers:  

• Tupperware 

• Tastefully Simple 

• Thirty-One 



Plus Size please add $5.00 to the additional Cost, Cost is for sizes S-XL 

 

Diabetes Ribbon can be added to the right sleeve for an additional cost of $10.00 

 

 Polo Shirts: Available in  Gray, Red, Green, Dark Blue/Navy  

• $30.00 

Ladies you have a choice between having a button polo or a V-neck polo; please indicate 

which you prefer or a standard polo will be chosen.  

 

 Cardigans, Sweater Vest & Quarter-Zip Sweaters: Available in Black & Gray/Charcoal 

• V-Neck Button or Open Face Cardigan - $57.00 

• Crew Neck Button Cardigan  - $49.00 

• Vest - $47.00 

• Zipper Vest - $55.00 

• Quarter Zip Sweater Available in Black, Gray/Charcoal or Vintage Heather Navy 

• TBD 
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Birthdays: 
 

September: 

 2nd: HL Gwen Rochette 

 3rd:  SK Douglas Martin 

 13th HL Stella Joyner, SRM 

 16th: HL Raegan Kenney 

 17th: HL Diane Odle 

 18th: HL Darcia Booth 

 23rd: SK Michael Jankowski 

 30th: HL Elise Eno 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October: 

 5th: HL Ruby Ramos 

 9th: HL Barbara Conkling 

 10th: SK Donald Bellamy 

 11th: HL Pat Irwin (RIP) 

 16th: HL Tina Qualey 

 31st: HL Julie Scanlon 

 

November: 

 2nd: HL Patria Saitta 

 14th: HL Connie Dorney 

 17th: HL Theresa Nichols, SAC 

 23rd: SK Edward Tromble 

  

 



• In Which Country did Halloween originate? 

• What was the name of Dracula’s sidekick? 

• Out of which vegetable were Jack o’lanterns originally made? 

• Every Halloween, Charlie brown helps his friend linus wait for what character 

to appear? 

• From which region in the world do pumpkins originate? 

• Transylvania is a region in which country? 

• Which actor played dr. frank-n-further in the rocky horror picture show? 

• According to superstition, a person born on Halloween has what particular abil-

ity? 

• Pumpkins can be orange, white, green or what other color? 

• What do people in new England call the night before Halloween? 

• Who famously died on October 31, 1926? 

• What are other names of Halloween? 

 

 

Answers will be available at the next issue …. Let’s see who can answer the most ques-

tions correctly! 



Sweater wearing, hot cup of hot chocolate/apple ci-

der, warm blanket and the smell of the crockpot on a 

chilly day …. Enjoy! 

Paula Deen’s Crockpot Potato Soup is the best comfort food on a cold winter day. 

INGREDIENTS 

• 1 (30 oz) bag frozen hash-brown potatoes 

• 2 (14 oz) cans chicken broth 

• 1 (10.75 oz) can cream of chicken soup 

• 1/2 cup onion (chopped) 

• 1/3 tsp ground black pepper 

• 1 (8 oz) package cream cheese (softened) 

• Garnish: minced green onion, Cheddar, shredded, and bacon 

 

DIRECTIONS 

• Place the frozen hash browns, chicken broth, cream of chicken soup, chopped onions, and ground black pepper in a crockpot. 

• Cover the pot and turn the heat on low. Cook for 5 hours. 

• Add 8 oz (1 package) of softened cream cheese. Cook for an additional 30 minutes and stir now and then until combined. 

• Optional but highly suggested: top with shredded Cheddar cheese, bacon strips, and minced green onion. 

INGREDIENTS 

• 1 onion, chopped 

• 1 1/4 lb. boneless skinless chicken breasts 

• 1 tsp. dried oregano 

• Kosher salt 

• Freshly ground black pepper 

• 2 10.5oz cans cream of chicken soup 

• 2 c. low sodium chicken broth 

• 4 sprigs fresh thyme 

• 1 bay leaf 

• 2 stalks celery, chopped 

• 2 large carrots, peeled and chopped 

• 1 c. frozen peas, thawed 

• 3 cloves garlic, minced 

• 1 (16.3oz) can refrigerated biscuits 

 

DIRECTIONS 

• Scatter onion in the bottom of a large slow cooker then top with 

chicken. Season with oregano, salt and pepper 

• Pour soup and broth over chicken, then add thyme and bay leaf. 

Cover and cook on High until the chicken is cooked through, 

about 3 hours 

• Discard thyme and bay leaf, then shred chicken with two forks. 

Stir in celery, carrots, peas and garlic. Cut or tear biscuits into 

small bite-size pieces then stir into chicken mixture. Spoon 

liquid over any biscuits at the top 

• Cook on High until vegetables are tender and biscuits are 

cooked through, about 30 minutes, about 1 hour to 1 hour 30 

minutes more. 

Chicken and Dumplings 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Newsletter Subscription Form 
 
 

_____ New Subscription         _____ Renewal Subscription 
 

______ Digital Lifetime Subscription 
 

 
Individual Name or Court Name 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City: __________________________________________________________________   State: _____________    

 

Zip Code: _________________________   Quantity (if mailed): ________ 

 

Birthday (optional): _________________________________    

Wedding Anniversary (optional): _____________________________ 

Month & Year I joined Amaranth (optional): ________________________________ 

 
 

Submitted form to: 
Grand Court Newsletter Committee 

c/o HL Jessica Kerr 
146 State Route 104 Apt 2D 

Ontario, NY 14519  



Welcome back to another year of the Newsletter.  

This time around you will notice a new name … This name has been decided to be the name of our Newslet-
ter going forward. New York GCG (New York Grand Court Gazette) 

I would like to remind everyone for the guideline’s in submitting to the newsletter along with the due dates 
and when the newsletter will be out.  

 Please keep articles to 1 page regular format 

 We are all human and mistakes happen, however - proof reading will be done to all submission except 
those from the Grand Royal Matron & Patron, and any Supreme Elected Officers 

 Pictures are to be sent in jpeg format with your name listed; all other pictures within the newsletter will 
be copied from the facebook pages associated with Amaranth.  

  HARD Deadlines are as followed on the 15th of the month:  

 August 

 November 

 February 

 Digital Formats will be available on the 1st and Printed Copies will be mailed by 3rd of each month: 

 September 

 December 

 March 

 All submissions are to be sent via newsletter.ooa.nys@gmail.com 

 I know not all have access to internet, please though assign someone to submit on behave of an-
other who does.  

Lastly I would like everyone to remember, our newsletter is only as good as the assistance of our members! I 
welcome you to share anything. This year I will be enforcing the deadlines unless otherwise noted.  

If there is something you would like to share please share your ideals … I always welcome feedback! 

As for subscribing; please see attached form if you wish to have copies mailed to you. To receive a copy via 
digitally just email the newsletter and your name and email will be added to the list. This year please indi-
cate if you would like a life-time (lifetime of the newsletter) subscription or yearly. As always there is no fee 
attached to receiving the newsletter through the mail, however donations are always accepted to help offset 
the cost of mailing.  

 

Submit your paper forms to:  

New York Grand Court Newsletter  

c/o HL Jessica Kerr  

146 State Route 104 Apt 2D Ontario, NY 14519 

Checks or Money Order payable to Jessica Kerr 

 

Newsletter Committee Info:  newsletter.ooa.nys@gmail.com 

 HL Jessica Kerr - Chair/Editor 


